ROCHE ANGLING CLUB NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

RAC Committee are pleased to invite you to the 2022 AGM scheduled on Monday 28th
February at 19:00, the venue is the Roche Victory Hall Social Club Roche, PL26 8JF, we do
hope you are able to attend.

Roche Angling Club Committee invites your proposals to cover agenda by no later than 14th
February 2022 and should be emailed to the club using the following email address
rocheanglingclub@agmail.com items sent by any other format will not be considered. All
proposals and nominations for election to the Executive Committee must be made by
members of the Club in writing; clearly stating the proposers and seconders name and
current membership number.

Member are advised the following committee positions are available and the committee
encourage your application, these are varied volunteer positions which offer the chance to
make a difference in the club and become part of a good fun team of like-minded people, if
this sounds like something you would like to do please do not hesitate and get in touch:

Vice Chairman/ Club Secretary / Publicity Officer /Treasurer / Fishery Officer / Membership
Secretary

Items which will not be covered due to covid restrictions taking place since the last AGM:
Cup winners / Specimen claim winners

The formal agenda and papers will be issued electronically via email prior to the AGM after
member agenda items have been received, vetted and voted for inclusion in the meeting.

It has been a strange few years since the last meeting and we hope members have a degree
of understanding as the committee have only in the last two months begun to have face to
face meetings again, we have held all club committee meetings virtually which at times have
proven to be a challenge.

The club wishes to thank everyone for participating in a successful transition to Clubmate,
which has proven to be a great asset during the periods of limited contact and allowed the
club to continue operating memberships.

Work parties have been reduced during the Covid period and the cub followed government
guidance and Angling Trust recommendations during the period. However, certain contracted
work was undertaken, and we start to see a degree of normality return.

Members are reminded to address all comments in a positive manner and the club operates
a zero-tolerance approach to negative and antagonistic behaviour, please keep it light and
friendly. We look forward to your attendance and participation

Yours Sincerely

RAC Committee
https://rocheac.org.uk/
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